CUB NEWS April 2010

During the Easter break a number of us attended the West Wirral Gang Show – a great show which we thoroughly enjoyed and we also saw one of own with several roles – Matty Jones our Young Leader - very well done.

Following the Easter Break our first night back was our traditional games night, with some of the Cubs making their Good Turn Diaries to take home and complete. Some of the Cubs caught up with the First Aid they had missed and the two George's, Rudd and Nugent were awarded their two year joining in badges. Danny Cooke was awarded his swimmer Stage 1 & 2.

On Saturday 17th a group of Cubs joined our District (several Hundred) and two thousand of Cheshire County Cubs and Beavers at Camelot – a beautiful day but very busy, lots of queues!

19th April we awarded the Entertainer badge to all those who had taken part, some caught up on their CPR training and we split into two groups and practised tent pitching and fire lighting. Fraser Wright brought his keyboard and played us a couple of tunes to get his Musician Stage 1, very brave to play in front of all the Cubs and Leaders - well done.

Many of us attended the St George's Day parade on Sunday 25th - a great turnout – thanks to all.

The next week 26th April we swapped groups and practised with the tents and fires again. We were all getting very excited about the Group Camp on the May day Bank Holiday weekend – see separate report.

Activities in May - not to be missed

Group Camp
Saturday/Sunday 1st/2nd May

District Cubs Skills Day
Saturday 15th May

Map & Compass Monday 10th May

Tracking
Monday 17th & Tuesday 25th May